
    

      

    

   

  

 

 

        

 

        

 

     

 

            

           

 

              

 

            

 

                

              

                

  

 

                

                   

               

              

    

 

            

              

 

 

               

 

 

       

 

  

 

 

 

    

 

JOHNSON CREEK SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Sites and Facilities Committee Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday, May 4, 2022 

District Board Room 

5:30 p.m. 

Chair Duane Draeger called the meeting to order. 

Members Present: Duane Draeger and June Kolaske 

Members Absent: Mark Siewert 

Also Present: Superintendent Michael Garvey, Buildings and Building and Grounds Director 

Dan Fischer, Ken Johnson, Life Scout Adam Lois, and Matt Lois 

Dr. Garvey verified that the meeting was posted pursuant to § 19.84(1) Wis. Statutes 

Motion by Kolaske/Draeger to approve the agenda as posted. Motion Carried. 

Life Scout Adam Lois from Scouts BSA Troop 99, shared his Eagle Scout Project proposal with 

the Sites Committee. Adam proposed creating a School and Community Garden which will 

provide garden spaces for community members. The gardens will be located east of the front 

parking lot. 

The proposed gardens will be available to community families without a fee. The families will 

be asked to donate some of the produce to the school or food pantry. The project will include 

site preparation and design, a planting table, and assisting in the development of the community 

garden procedures. Adam’s volunteers will plant the school garden this season and pest 

deterrents (natural pest control). 

Motion by Kolaske/Draeger to approve the school Community Garden project and appointed 

Food Service Director Kassidy Wright as the school’s representative on the project. Motion 

Carried. 

Dr. Garvey and Mr. Fischer presented the working “to-do” list of maintenance items with the 

Committee. 

Motion by Kolaske/Draeger to adjourn. Motion Carried. 

Respectively submitted, 

Michael P. Garvey, Ph.D. 

Superintendent 


